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In this Issue:
Metro Orange Line Construction Notice

Metro Orange Line Construction Notice

As part of the reconstruction of the LA River Bridge, the Contractor will install girders on the bridge. This activity requires temporary lane closures on Canoga Avenue.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/LARiverBridgeGirderInstallation.pdf


	

	








